# Laurel Heights Week Day School

Issue No. 1 | September 1, 2023



#### **Note From The Executive Director**

We are off to a great start this school year. I am excited about the events we have planned this year and am grateful for our Parent Support Team who put together these events. This team consists of a group of parents who share their time, energy and talents to help build community and raise funds for the school. This team is open to any Watch interested parents. for announcements regarding meetings. We would love to have you join us.

-Laurie Miracle

#### **Events This Year...**

#### Spirit Week-September 25-29

This is a chance to get into the LHWDS spirit! We will have a week of fun theme days, followed by a pep rally on September 29th! Ribbons will also be sent home for children to decorate to create a mum for their teacher. Volunteers are needed to help cut ribbon and paint the break-through banners for the pep rally. If interested, email Lisa at obermeierlisa1@gmail.com.

#### Fall Festival-October 27

The largest event for the fall, Fall Festival is a chance for families to come together and enjoy a fun school carnival. There will be food, games and prizes. We are looking for volunteers to help with the event. If you'd like to volunteer, email Lisa at obermeierlisa1@gmail.com.

#### Halloween Parade- October 31

Join us on Halloween morning for a parade of the children in their fantastic costumes.

## Tamale Sale- November

The talented Chef Carino will be taking orders of her delicious tamales, just in time for the holidays.

#### **Photos with Santa-December**

We will be offering Photos with Santa and selling Christmas Mugs! More info to come!

## **Evening of Arts & Cocktails-**February

This will be a fun night for parents to unwind and enjoy some tasty cocktails while viewing beautiful pieces of art. If you know of an artist or would like to help with the event, contact Cathy at cathylyn1@gmail.com.

## **Spring Social-April**

Join us for a parent's only event where you're able to socialize with other parents and teachers. There will be an amazing silent auction. If you have anything you'd like to donate to the auction, or know of anyone who would, please email Sarah at sarahmc323@gmail.com.

## Fiesta Parade- April

Come out to watch the kids participate in a parade dressed in their Fiesta outfits!